
Beamont Collegiate Academy Curriculum Map  

Year 9 Music  

Intent  Implementation  Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2  

Clarity 
around 
knowledge  

Theme / topic  The Beatles The Beatles Film Music  Film Music    

 Key substantive 
knowledge   

- Chord progressions 
- Historical Pop 

culture 
- Structure 
- understanding and 

meaning 
- Repetition  
- Major and minor 

chords 
- Instrumental 

textures 
- Lyrical design 
- Sharps and flat 

- Chord progressions 
- Historical Pop 

culture 
- Structure 
- understanding and 

meaning 
- Repetition  
- Major and minor 

chords 
- Instrumental 

textures 
- Lyrical design 
- Sharps and flat 

- Notes of the stave 
- Note values/dotted 

notes 
- Understanding of 

octaves and pitch 
- Understanding how 

musical atmospheres 
are achieved to match 
emotion on screen. 

- Creating music that 
demonstrates 
understanding of genre 
specific atmospheres in 
film. 

- Music of John Williams 
- Musical Clichés and 

their effects in film/TV 

- Notes of the stave 
- Note values/dotted 

notes 
- Understanding of 

octaves and pitch 
- Understanding how 

musical atmospheres 
are achieved to match 
emotion on screen. 

- Creating music that 
demonstrates 
understanding of genre 
specific atmospheres in 
film. 

- Music of John Williams 
- Musical Clichés and 

their effects in film/TV 

  

 Disciplinary 
knowledge  

Showing an 
understanding of the 
development of 
British pop culture 
that has been 
influenced by 
American music. 
Building on previous 
skills and perform 
using musicality.  
Students will develop 
their understanding 
on the various 
structures and chord 
progression that have 

Showing an 
understanding of the 
development of 
British pop culture 
that has been 
influenced by 
American music. 
Building on previous 
skills and perform 
using musicality.  
Students will develop 
their understanding 
on the various 
structures and chord 
progression that have 

Students will read 
musical notes of famous 
film themes and clichés 
and translate them into 
music. This will be done 
by demonstrating an 
understanding of note 
values, pitch and the 
correct use of octaves.  
Students will work in 
groups to design a “film” 
by matching their 
famous themes and 
musical clichés to the 
appropriate pictures of a 
film story board. This will 

Students will read 
musical notes of famous 
film themes and clichés 
and translate them into 
music. This will be done 
by demonstrating an 
understanding of note 
values, pitch and the 
correct use of octaves.  
Students will work in 
groups to design a “film” 
by matching their 
famous themes and 
musical clichés to the 
appropriate pictures of a 
film story board. This will 

  



been created by the 
“Fab Four”.  

been created by the 
“Fab Four”.  

be done by using a wide 
rage of instrumental 
textures.  

be done by using a wide 
rage of instrumental 
textures.  

Clarity 
around 
sequencing  

Main links 
across the 
curriculum  

Progression from 
skills developed in 
year 7 & 8, further 
development of these 
skills is essential in 
KS4 music.  

Progression from skills 
developed in year 7 & 
8, further 
development of these 
skills is essential in 
KS4 music.  

All acquired instrumental 
skills and understanding 
will be used to generate 
musical ideas across the 
topic. These skills are 
essential for 
compositional units in 
KS4. 

All acquired instrumental 
skills and understanding 
will be used to generate 
musical ideas across the 
topic. These skills are 
essential for 
compositional units in 
KS4. 

  

 Authentic cross 
curricular links  

British values, “local 
legends”, evolution of 
fashion, advances in 
technology.  

British values, “local 
legends”, evolution of 
fashion, advances in 
technology.  

Script reading and 
comprehension.  

Script reading and 
comprehension.  

  

Vocabulary  Key words  Culture, form, 
harmony, influence, 
repetition 

Culture, form, 
harmony, influence, 
repetition 

Motif, cliché, melodic, 
accidental, riff,  

Motif, cliché, melodic, 
accidental, riff,  

  

Assessment  Summative 
assessment  

How much of an 
impact have The 
Beatles had on 
modern music? What 
exactly did they do to 
create such a wave of 
change?  

How much of an 
impact have The 
Beatles had on 
modern music? What 
exactly did they do to 
create such a wave of 
change?  

Why is music in film so 
important and how can it 
make us feel. What is it 
about the instruments 
that generates such 
power in film and 
moving pictures?  

Why is music in film so 
important and how can it 
make us feel. What is it 
about the instruments 
that generates such 
power in film and 
moving pictures?  

  

Links to the 
real world / 
careers / 
PD 

   Composition, Foley, 
gaming industry, film 
industry, media, radio, 
TV.  

Composition, Foley, 
gaming industry, film 
industry, media, radio, 
TV.  

  

 


